Blidworth Parish Council
Blidworth Library, New Lane, Blidworth, Notts,
NG21 OPW

PROVISION FOR SECURITY FENCING AT
SHERWOOD AVENUE RECREATIONAL
GROUND




SCOPE

Blidworth Parish Council are looking to appoint a contractor to supply and install a 2.4m high
green twin wire fence to the perimeter of the field, joining with the existing fencing previously
installed in January 2021 (see photo below).

To include 2 staggered access points to the right-hand boundary and a new boxed entrance to
the existing entrance on Sherwood Avenue (shown in red), all to deter motor cyclists from
entering the area. A Pair of gates to allow access to the top of the field onto Belle Vue Lane
(marked in blue). As marked on plan below.
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SITE ADDRESS

The Supply and installation of goods / services will take place at the following address:

Sherwood Avenue Recreational Ground
Sherwood Avenue

Blidworth

Mansfield

Notts

NG21 0SX

The proposals should:

v Be submitted in the form of a drawing and specification
v Include references from similar work contracts.
v Indicate how the site will be accessed to permit safe construction of the facility while the site

remains open
v Provide an itemised quotation of all components should the Parish Council wish to consider

only proceeding with part of the fencing.
v Provide full warranty details

PROGRAMME OF WORKS

e Submissions by Noon on Friday 315t December 2021
e Commissioning by Mid January 2022
¢ Installation completion by End of March 2022

CLOSING DATE FOR SUBMISSION OF RESPONSES:
Noon, Friday 315t December 2021

To be returned to:

Blidworth Parish Council, Blidworth Library, New Lane, Blidworth, Notts, NG21 OPW or
emailed to blidworthpc@btconnect.com

FURTHER INFORMATION
For further questions regarding this project, or to arrange a site visit please contact:

Name: Clare Brettell

Job Title: Clerk and RFO

Telephone: 01623 490358

E-Mail: blidworthpc@btconnect.com




